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NSTIAM 

In this issue….. 
❖ Commencement of different trainings through Virtual Mode 
❖ Visit of Hon’ble MIC, Dept of Agricultural Marketing, Govt. of West Bengal 
❖ Upcoming trainings of NSTIAM 

Message form the Chief Editor 

 

The Institute has started the training 

programs for the Financial Year 2021-22 from this 

quarter as was planned in the Administrative 

calendar.  

Considering the COVID-19 protocols laid 

down by the State Government, presently the 

training programs are being conducted virtually 

using the Online training platform and trainees 

are joining remotely through their smartphones 

from their field or residence.  

Production of different processed items in 

the newly constructed Demo-Lab has begun from 

August’21 onwards followed by scientific 

preservation of few perishables in semi-processed 

condition for future demonstration purpose.   

 
     

Sujit Kumar Bhadra 
Director, NSTIAM 
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Sl No Training name Duration Participants Training months 

1 Training on e-NAM 2 & 3 days 
RMC Secretaries, Officials & other 

Stakeholders 
October – December- 2021 

2 
Post-Harvest 

Management Training 
2 weeks FPO/FPC/Self Help Groups November – December- 2021 

Commencement of different trainings 
 

Sri Biplab Mirta, Hon’ble MIC, Dept of Agricultural Marketing, Govt. of 

West Bengal; along with Sri Jaideep Duttagupta, CEO, WBSAMB; Additional 

Secretary, Department of Agril. Marketing; Managing Director, PAMCL and other 

senior dignitaries of the Department visited NSTIAM campus on 07-08-2021. 

 Hon’ble MIC was apprised on different training activities of NSTIAM 

along with the newly developed virtual training platform and activities of the 

Demo Lab.  

Valuable suggestions provided by Hon’ble MIC will be incorporated soon. 

Visit of Hon’ble MIC, Dept of Agricultural Marketing, Govt. of West Bengal  

NSTIAM initiated the 02 weeks’ training on “Post-Harvest 

Management, Preservation and Marketing of Fruits and Vegetables” under 

State Budget 2021-22 for the members of FPCs, FPOs, FIGs, Farmers’ Groups, 

and Self-Help Groups, as nominated by different ZRMCs and Sufal Bangla; 

from 02-08-2021 onwards through virtual mode considering the COVID-19 

protocols. 

During this quarter, Institute has completed 06 such trainings. Total 

114 trainees representing from Uttar Dinajpur, Purba Burddhaman, Paschim 

Medinipur, Malda and Coochbehar district of the State have successfully 

attended the training.   

The training imparted knowledge on Post-harvest management, 

Scientific preservation and value addition through practical video 

demonstration. Online evaluation of the trainees was also conducted at the 

end of each training. 
 

Upcoming training programs of NSTIAM for the next quarter 


